
NATCA Member Educates Students on Aviation
Safety Careers

James Newman, a NATCA member at Kansas City Center (ZKC), represented
both our Union and aviation safety professions at a career fair organized by the
Olathe Chamber of Commerce in Olathe, Kan. The event, held on Nov. 9, was
an opportunity for students to interact with Newman and other professionals.
Newman highlighted the critical role of aviation safety professionals, providing
valuable insights into this rewarding and specialized career path.

Over 1,000 high school juniors and seniors from five school districts, along with
adult learners pursuing related diplomas, certifications, and degrees, had the



opportunity to explore careers within targeted industries. The fair boasted
interactive displays and hands-on demonstrations, allowing for an immersive
learning experience and a chance to motivate students to pursue aviation
safety careers.

NATCA Charitable and ONEU Join Forces to Spread
Holiday Cheer for Local Families

As winter approaches, the NATCA Charitable Foundation (NCF), in
collaboration with the Organized NATCA Employees Union (ONEU), is
extending warmth and support to families grappling with homelessness in the
communities surrounding NATCA’s National Office in Washington. NCF and
ONEU contributed $1,500 to Community of Hope's Holiday Cheer Campaign.
Community of Hope supports families and individuals overcoming
homelessness. 

The holiday campaign’s goal of $60,000 will provide gifts for families and
individuals in more than 825 households in housing programs. These gift cards
empower recipients to make their holidays special, whether it's a festive meal,
gifts for children, or a much-needed shopping trip. In the season of giving,
NATCA and ONEU are helping to ensure that these families and individuals
experience a brighter, cheerier holiday season. 
 
Give to NCF to continue to support charities in our local communities here.

https://www.natca.org/community/foundation/


Catch Up on CFS 2023 Now on NATCA Podcast!

If you missed Communicating For Safety (CFS) 2023 or want to revisit the
insightful discussions, you're in luck! We're featuring panel sessions from the
conference to the NATCA Podcast. This is your chance to tune into the
valuable dialogues and expert opinions shared during the event, right at your
fingertips. Whether you're on the go or at home, you can easily access these
panels and stay connected with the latest in aviation safety from CFS 2023.

Find the NATCA Podcast here.
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